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Already have a sponsorship licence?
Great you’re ready to hire.

Looking to Recruit New Staff?

Meet Our Talent Pool
We have a group of skilled international care workers already
in the UK - ready, trained and eager to work:

A new opportunity
A fresh start

info@eastmidscare.co.uk

Don’t have one yet?
No problem - we can guide you through the process.

Why Work With Us?
We’ve done the hard work - pre-screening, support; preparation
We’ll help you through the sponsorship process
You’ll be making a real difference in someone's life

Give talent a new lease of life and meet your staffing needs.
Interested? Let’s talk!

We’re Here To Help!



💼 Hiring Displaced Care Workers?
 You can still access grant funding to help cover the Immigration Skills Charge (ISC) under the new Home
Office rules.

💸 Available Grants:
🔹 Large Employers: Receive £1,619.50 (3-year CoS)
🔹 Small Employers: Receive £665.50 (3-year CoS)

Whether you're planning to recruit or have already received a CV from a displaced worker, you may still
qualify.

✅ Act Now to Stay Compliant and Save on Costs

 We’re here to guide you through the new requirements and make international recruitment easier and
more affordable.

      Contact East Midlands International Recruitment Today

Grant Funding Still Available!
Support for Employers Hiring Displaced International Talent

info@eastmidscare.co.uk

mailto:info@eastmidscare.co.uk


Driving and Cycling Safety: Important Updates for International Recruits
International recruits must obtain a UK driving licence within 12 months of arriving. While an
International Driving Licence may last longer, it cannot be used after the first year in the UK.
For some countries, you may exchange your home country licence for a UK licence. Check if you are
eligible HERE. If not, you’ll need to pass a UK driving test within the year.

Coming Soon: Driving Theory Learning Module
We’re excited to launch an online Driving Theory module, developed with New View Consultants. This
interactive course will provide essential materials and tips for the UK driving theory test, making
preparation simple and accessible.

New Bicycle Safety Leaflet in the New Year
As more people embrace eco-friendly transport, a bicycle safety leaflet is available, offering key guidance
for cycling safely in the UK.

Stay Updated!

Join our mailing list for updates - email info@eastmidscare.co.uk or visit our website for details

https://www.gov.uk/driving-nongb-licence
mailto:info@eastmidscare.co.uk
https://www.eastmidscare.co.uk/


We have been made aware of an issue relating
to a company charging for support in applying
for an EVISA.
 
The Advertising Standards Authority (ASA) has
made a ruling against Maki Online Services Ltd
trading as 'NINO apply'. 
 
They tried to attract business helping people
apply for an eVisa through advertising emails
saying that an expired BRP meant that they'd
lose their status, be fined, deported and lose
access to healthcare.
 
NINO apply's usual business is charging a fee for
helping people prepare an application for a
National Insurance number which would also
otherwise be free.

Misleading Adverts re. eVisas

www.citizensadvice.org.uk/local/north-east-lincolnshire/

Phone us on 0808 2505 701

The ASA ruled that the advert was misleading about
the consequences and for omitting the fact that an
eVisa could be obtained for free through the
Government website. 
 
They were told not to use the ad again and must tell
people they could get an eVisa for free.

Please be aware and make migrant workers aware,
that they may want to look out for these misleading or
alarming claims being peddled by other firms. You may
also want to make staff staff aware that either a NINO
or E-VISA can be acquired for free through the .gov
website and to contact their local Citizens
Advice if they need more guidance.

https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/local/north-east-lincolnshire/
http://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/local/north-east-lincolnshire/


Join us as we launch best practice guidance on stopping the worker exploitation crisis
in collaboration with UK government. Following a successful Parliamentary session,
learn how employers can play their part in stopping the worker exploitation crisis.

🗓️ Date: Thursday 25  September 2025th

🕒 Time: 1pm to 2pm
📩 Register Now: HERE

ALL PAST WEBINARS ARE FREE TO ACCESS ON OUR WEBSITE:
WWW.EASTMIDSCARE.CO.UK

Reed Screening - Webinar

https://www.reed.com/screening
https://www.reed.com/screening/event/how-organisations-can-stop-the-worker-exploitation-crisis?hideReferredFields=true
https://www.eastmidscare.co.uk/


New Team Members!

We’re excited to announce some fantastic additions to our team! Over the past few weeks, we’ve
welcomed several talented individuals who bring fresh energy, unique skills, and new ideas to help
us grow and innovate.

Each new team member has a strong background in their field, and we’re confident they’ll play a
key role in driving our projects forward and enhancing the experience for everyone involved.

Stay tuned as we introduce them soon, you’ll get to know who they are, what they bring to the
table, and how they’re already making an impact.

We’re thrilled about this new chapter and can’t wait to see what we achieve together!

Thank you for your ongoing support.



InternationalRecruitEastmids

www.eastmidscare.co.uk

East Midlands International Recruitment

EastMidsIR

East Midlands International Recruitment

https://www.youtube.com/@InternationalRecruitEastmids
https://www.eastmidscare.co.uk/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/east-midlands-international-recruitment
https://www.instagram.com/eastmidsir/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100095392100558

